
Energy Outreach Plan Follow-Up 

To help maximize spending and to amplify the success of the Energy program, counties develop 
outreach plans each year. The plan is to ensure that eligible households are made aware of the 
assistance and availability of the Crisis Intervention Program (CIP), Low Income Energy Assistance 
Program (LIEAP), and Weatherization Program. 

To ensure county outreach plans are being implemented and to track the process of the plans, quarterly 
follow up will be conducted. Each county needs to complete this form and return to their State Energy 
Consultant by designated deadline.  

1. County Outreach Committees should meet at least twice a year. Has your county committee 
been holding meetings? If so, when was the last meeting and the discussion/topic? 
 

 

 

 

 
2. How effective has your outreach plan been? Has your county expended at least 70% of your CIP 

and/or LIEAP funding? If not, how can you help citizens utilize these programs more? 
 

 

 

 

 
3. Any additional comments, concerns about your County’s outreach plans? Any suggestions on 

how the State can better support the success of your outreach efforts outside of the normal 
press releases, flyers, brochures, and media communications?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 
Date 
 
_________________________ 
County 
 
_________________________ 
County Director Signature  


